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NAIDOC week celebrations 
This year’s theme for NAIDOC Week is ‘For Our Elders’. NAIDOC Week is a time to acknowledge the 
champions of change that have spearheaded equality and celebrate Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
peoples’ rich and ongoing contribution to our education system and nation. 
 
We have lots of activities planned this week including an excursion for our Stage 2 students to Jigamy 
where they will take part in cultural activities for the day. We also have a great day organsied for 
Thursday, which includes a welcome assembly, morning tea for our parents, carers and community and 
traditional games on the playground, where our families are welcome to join in with their children. We 
invite all our families to celebrate with us! 
 
Rural South and West Aboriginal Art Competition 
Recently, many of our Aboriginal students took part in workshops to develop their artistic skills and produce 
artworks for the Rural South and West Aboriginal Art Competition. The theme this year was ‘belonging’. 
Our school submitted 21 entries (some examples below). Good luck to our budding artists! Thank you Ms 
Peterson and our Cultural Advisor, Alison Simpson for all of your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindergarten 2024 Enrolments are now open 
If you have a child who will be starting big school in 2024, you can enrol now. We have set our orientation 
dates and are excited to see our new Kindergarten students and parents later in the year. If you need any 
assistance or have any questions, please contact our office on 64961169. Its quick and easy to enrol online 
at: www.eden-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   
 

 

 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Kara Duncan 
Relieving Principal 
 

I would like to wish all the staff and students of Eden Public School a safe and restful holiday 
break. 

School resumes for students on the Tuesday 17th July, 2023 

http://www.eden-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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Community news! 
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